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 Pelynt Pre-school, Summer Lane, Pelynt, Looe PL13 2LG  01503 220686   

Newsletter June 2021
Welcome to the last term of the educational year.  We have seven sunny (hopefully) weeks to go so please make sure that your child brings a sun hat and sun cream applied (or let us know if you wish us to apply some) and a waterproof coat and wellies to cater for our typical English summer.  A reminder, that flip-flops, crocs and open toed sandals are NOT suitable for pre-school and should not be worn.  Please just keep in mind that they will be running and scrambling up the climbing frame and in the sensory garden, covered toes are safest. We have a busy term ahead of us!
Mrs Wakeham will be visiting us this term for story time, we will also be taking the older children up to school once a week to spend the morning in Class 1 with Mrs Wakeham for the last part of the term.  The school will also be in touch with you regarding transition information. 

We will have Parents Evenings after 3pm for children going up to school. Your child’s Keyworker will discuss this with you.  We will have meetings with Parents of children still at Preschool in September once we have settled them in for the Autumn term.
Hopefully Beach Trip in July 7th or 14th we will leave pre-school at 9.30 and be back by 12.00.  Parents will need to attend this as it is a parent responsibility trip. If the weather is terrible then we will try again on the later date.  If you are unable to attend with your child please let us know.
We are teaching the children about recycling and rubbish at Pre-school so their lunch bags will be empty (and hopefully cleaner!) They will wash any plastic for recycling add any fruit cores or skins to the compost and bin anything that cannot be recycled.  They will wash their yoghurt spoons and bring them home but we cannot supply these as we no longer have any.

Week 1 – Days Out – Pictures of any activities or days out from half term would be greatly appreciated.  Having a Teddy Bears picnic.  Learning Teddy Bear round and round. Making our own teddy bears.
Week 2 –  Holidays in the past – Camping role play -  If we could borrow any children’s deck chairs or camping furniture that would be brilliant.  Looking at old postcards and pictures of holidays in the olden days.  
Week 3 – Holidays Abroad  –  Talk about planes and trains and where they take us. We will try different foods from around the world and collage a suitcase of what we take on holiday. 
Week 4 –Disney week /Fairy tales – Children can come in dressed up as any characters or Disney clothing. Colouring in our favourite characters.
Week 5 -  On the Ocean  – Pirates and boats – Junk modelling boats and seeing if they sink or float.  Make a sorting game of what should be in the sea? Read Duffy’s Lucky Escape.
Week 6 -  In the Ocean – A trip to the Beach  - More details to follow and obviously we will need to take into consideration current guidelines.  Talking about safety on the beach. Making Fish and Octopus for our sea display. Looking at keeping active and healthy, joining in School Sports day (Covid allowing)
Week 7 – The Beach  –  Making a beach Café role play.  Make Fruit Lollies in the freezer and pretend ice creams for the role play.  We will have a Party for the children on Friday.

A FINAL PLEA!, Please ensure you are not on school or pre-school property before 9am.  Only children with siblings at school or with previous arrangements can drop off before this due to them having to take older children to school earlier.  If you are queueing before 9am at the gate you will impede the safety of school parents trying to leave the premises and we will have to ask you to walk round again.
Summer Holidays start Monday 26th July returning to Preschool Tuesday 7th September.
